
 

 
  

The Troy Foundation Awards $203,915 in Grants  

TROY – At their September meeting the Distribution 
Committee of The Troy Foundation reviewed twenty-four 
grant applications. The grants were awarded through the 
General Fund, David B. and Helen N. Meeker Fund, and the Fifth Third Fund for Arts and Culture of 
The Troy Foundation. In the end, The Troy Foundation is pleased to announce twenty-two 
organizations were chosen to receive $203,915 in grants. 
 

Brunkner Nature Center   $27,000 Wonders of Wildlife Exhibit Wildlife Zone 
Cove Springs Church    $250  Organ Maintenance  
Curl Troy     $4,000  Support of Curling Stone Purchase 
First United Church of Christ   $6,000  Backpack Food Program   
Habitat for Humanity    $10,000 ReStore Relocation and Expansion Project  
Kids Read Now, Inc.     $18,000  Kids Read Now Summer 2015 
Leadership Troy    $2,000  2014 Leadership Troy Directory 
Lincoln Community Center   $14,220 Afterschool Enrichment Program  
Miami County Continuum of Care  $15,000 Rides to Work Program, Ginghamsburg Church 
Miami County Park District   $10,000 Science Alive! Banana Slug String Band  
Miami County Health Department  $5,000  Well Child and Prenatal Services Support 
New Path, Inc.     $2,000  Batteries for Power Wheel Chairs and Scooters  
Ohio CPA Foundation    $2,700  FETCH! Program in Troy Schools  
Overfield Tavern Museum   $2,000  Troy Bicentennial History Marketing Project II  
Pink Ribbon Girls    $15,000 Purchase of a Transport Vehicle  
St. Vincent DePaul Society   $2,000  Helping Those in Need in Troy, Ohio  
Safehaven, Inc.    $1,500  Evidence-based Curriculum 
Troy Christian Schools    $2,000  Purchase of a Digital Piano  
Troy Community Works   $5,000  Make a Difference Day Support   
Troy Development Council    $20,000 Troy Career Connection/ Troy Career Day 
Troy Lion’s Charities     $2,000  Sight Conservation Project  
Troy Main Street, Inc.     $45,000 Sculptures on the Square 2015  
 
As we celebrate 90 years this year we are looking forward instead of back and wish to continue to build a 
better life and a better future for those in Troy and the surrounding community.  For more information about 
the foundation and its funds that make these grants possible please visit www.thetroyfoundation.org.  The 
deadline for submitting a grant application for the next quarterly meeting is Monday, November 17th by 4pm 
for review at the December meeting.  
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